
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers in Christ, 
 
Thank you for praying for us. We want to share with 
you how God blessed us and encouraged us through 
all that He has done during the month of March here in 
Ecuador 
 
Evangelism 
 
This past month we began to evangelize in a new 
sector of town with the intention of inviting people to 
church. Many of these people, because of the distance, 
and because of their young age, are unable to attend 
our services. To help us to 
resolve this problem, one of our brothers helped us 
obtain a bus, and we were able to bring 28 people to 
church. Brother Luiz and his wife are in charge of this 
bus 
ministry. One of the young men who has come on the 
bus is a 23 year old named 
Fabricio, who came with his wife and daughter. He is 
being discipled and making 
progress in his spiritual life. Please pray for Maria 
Dolores and Doming. 
Event 
 
During Holy Week we had three special days of 
remembering the death and resurrection of Christ. On 
Sunday we had 32 visitors, who were invited by our 
members, to hear an evangelistic message. We had a 
wonderful time! 
 
Discipleship. 
 
This month we have several new families who are 
doing our discipleship program; 
a young man named Jostin, Fabricio’s family, a young 
lady named Doming and a 
man named Jury, along with his son. Please pray for 
these new disciples. 

* For our trip to Chile; that everything turns 
out well 
* For the church and the people who are 
arriving by bus 
* For our members and all the help, they 
are providing for the church 

 


